
 

 

 

04 December 2014 
Sn/JB 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
Groby Community College is very sorry to inform you that the Normandy trip has 
been cancelled. Unfortunately and despite our efforts, we did not manage to get 
enough students on the trip.  
 
Once again, we are very sorry for the inconvenience. We want you to know that the 
money you paid will be refunded before the Christmas holidays. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Jessica Sanchez 

 
Jessica Sanchez 
Language Teacher and Trip Leader 

 

 


